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Bingo Donations and Nibbles 

The weekly bingo gathering could use your 
help. If you are able to provide small items 
to be used as gifts and/or can bring some 
goodies for everyone to eat, it would be 
appreciated. It would be lovely if everyone 
who enjoys playing pitched in . Thanks to 
Marie Flynn for her many years of making 
such delicious food for everyone. 
 

New Creeds Elementary 
Principal 

We welcome Mr. Doug Knapp to Creeds 
Elementary School as the new principal. 
We look forward to working with him and 
hope we can explore new intergenerational 
activities with the students.  
 

Social Security Scams 
Increasing 
Here are the facts: 

• Government employees will not threaten 
to take away benefits or ask for money or 
personal information to protect your 
Social Security card or benefits. 

 

• Scammers can fake your caller ID. So, 
don’t be fooled if the call seems to be 
from the SSA’s real phone number (800) 
772-1213 or the SSA Inspector General’s 
Fraud Hotline number. 

 

• If a caller asks for your Social Security 
number, bank account number or credit 
card information, hang up. Report 
suspected scams to the SSA Inspector 
General at (800) 269-0271 or 

oig.ssa.gov/report. Visit 
IdentityTheft.gov/SSA for more tips. 

 
(From Federal Trade Commission 
Consumer Alerts) 
 

Free Publications Available 
at SRC 
Booklets: 

Phone Scams 
Net Cetera: Chatting with Kids About 
Being Online- helpful tips to keep your 
grandkids safe online 
Heads Up: Stop, Think, Connect- staying 
safe online for adults 
10 Things You Can Do to Avoid Fraud 

Tip sheets: 
Avoiding Identity Theft 
Using Debit Cards 
These publications are all free from the 
Federal Trade Commission and are worth 
the reading. Located on resource table on 
your left as you enter SRC 

 

STEADI-Rx 
New Tools for Pharmacists to Help 
Reduce Patients’ Fall Risk 

As medication experts, pharmacists can 
help reduce the risk of falls. The Center for 
Disease Control’s new STEADI-Rx initiative 
provides tools and resources for 
pharmacists to screen patients and assess 
and coordinate care with healthcare 
providers.  
STEADI stands for Stopping Elderly 
Accidents, Deaths and Injuries. The 
program will provide guidance to 
pharmacists on how to screen their 
patients/customers, assess their 


